
   

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Some Important Dates Coming Up 

 
   September 13    Photo Day 
                September 14    FIT Day Gr. 9’s only 
                September 18    School Council Meeting 
   September 19    Club Fair 
   September 20 Terry Fox Run 
                September 25     PD Day 
                Sept. 26-Oct. 2   Safety Assemblies 
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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

 

Dear Families and Community Members, 
 
I would like to welcome everyone to Thornlea for the start of the 2017/2018 
school year. The first week of school can be hectic with course changes and 
new staff added to the school and week one came with its challenges. The cur-
rent enrolment for our school is well over 900 and while it is nice to have growth 
our guidance and administration have been scrambling to add classes and fix 
timetables. At the current moment our first semester has had three additional 
classes added to handle growth. If your child has a spare period in their timeta-
ble in second semester, we are aware of the problem and the school will be 
adding additional courses shortly. If you have any questions or concerns, please 
feel free to contact me. 
 

We would also like to welcome our new grade nine students who started with us 
on Tuesday. This Thursday the grade nine classes will be travelling to Camp 
Green Acres for some fun and team building exercises. The weather so far 
looks good and I’m looking forward to visiting the grade nines and our staff on 
that day. With the start of the new semester, fall sports have started as well. 
Girls’ basketball, rugby sevens and cross country have started, our boys are 
playing volleyball, rugby sevens and cross country. For a full list of fall sports 
please contact our Phys Ed department.  On Tuesday, September 19

th
 we will 

have our annual club fair at lunch. On that day students will set up tables in the 
hallway during lunch to sign up new members and explain what their club has to 
offer. Our first student council event will take place this Wednesday night in 219 
with a movie night for our students starting at 7:00 p.m. 
 

Our first Parent Council meeting will take place on Monday September 18
th
 at 

7:15 p.m. in the library. There will be a presentation from our media arts and 
ACAM students and a report from the principal on our start up and the growth in 
enrolment at Thornlea. All are welcome and we hope to see you there. 
 

Warmest Regards, 
 

Joe Foti 

Principal 
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Message from our Trustee 
 
 
As we begin the 2017-2018 school year, I want to take this opportunity to wel-
come all of our new and returning students and families. This is an exciting time 
of year and I hope you are starting this new school year as trustees are - with 
optimism and a commitment to working together to continue advancing student 
achievement and well-being. 
  

An important part of that commitment is working together with staff members, 
families and communities to ensure our schools provide an environment that is 
safe, welcoming and inclusive. This takes on increasing importance given recent 
local and global events. We take pride in the diversity of our communities and 
will continue striving to uphold the values of equity and inclusivity in our sys-
tem. 
  
Trustees have had a busy summer, welcoming our new Human Rights Commis-
sioner and beginning the process for selecting a new Director of Education as 
we continue to move forward implementing the Minister’s Directions.   

  
An important part of the director selection process includes collecting input from 
students, staff, families and community members - input that will be used to 
shape the job description, interview questions and more. I encourage everyone 
to share their thoughts through the survey available in September. We will con-
tinue to keep you updated as this work progresses. 

  
Our schools are stronger when we work in collaboration with families and com-

munities. Partnerships with parents and families are essential to achieving the 
goals we have for our students, and I hope that you will find opportunities to 
get engaged with the school and your child’s learning this year.   

  
I wish you all the best for the upcoming school year. 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/Newsroom/Pages/Events/York-Region-District-School-Board-appoints-Human-Rights-Commissioner.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/Newsroom/Pages/Events/York-Region-District-School-Board-appoints-Human-Rights-Commissioner.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/Trustees/Pages/Director-of-Education-Selection-Process.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/Trustees/Pages/Ministers-Directions-to-the-YRDSB.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/Trustees/Pages/Director-of-Education-Selection-Process.aspx
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ONTARIO UNIVERSITIES’ FAIR 

 

Ontario Universities' Fair (OUF) takes place September 22-24, 2017, at the Metro To-
ronto Convention Centre. Don't let your students miss it! 

The OUF is the only event where you can see all 21 Ontario universities in one place. 
It's a once-a-year, free event where attendees can talk directly with senior university 
faculty and representatives. 

Busing students to the OUF? 

If your school is busing students to the OUF on Friday, September 22, we ask that you 
share the following information with the bus company and driver to facilitate easy stu-
dent drop-off and pick-up at the MTCC. 

There will be 2 designated bus drop-off/pick-up zones: 

1.Front St. W. (southern lane going east) between Windsor St. and Lower Simcoe St. 
2.Lower Simcoe St. (western lane going south) between Front St. and Bremner Blvd. 

There will be a police officer at the intersection of Front St. and Lower Simcoe St. to 
manage bus traffic. 
 
Suggested route to bus drop-off/pick-up zones: 
Exit the Gardiner Expressway at Spadina Ave. 
Proceed north on Spadina Ave. and turn right on Front St. 
 
Alternative route: 
Exit Lake Shore Blvd. E. at Yonge St. 
Proceed north on Yonge St. and turn left on Front St. 
Turn left on Lower Simcoe St. 

OUF Passport 
By registering for an OUF Passport at www.ouf.ca/passport, students receive a bar 
code that they take to the OUF and get scanned at university booths and presentation 
rooms of their choice. Its the easiest way for them to share their contact information 
to receive more info about the universities they are interested in. 
Encourage students to register for their OUF Passport in advance for a chance to win 1 
of 3 prizes of a $500 pre-paid credit card. 

 

http://www.ouf.ca/passport
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OUF Passport Guidance Counsellor Toolkit 
As you may recall, weve compiled a toolkit to assist you with promoting the OUF Pass-
port to your students. It includes key messages, sample school announcements, social 
media posts and ways to follow the OUF on social media. Click "Tools to Promote the 
OUF and OUF Passport" on the Guidance website. 

University Information Program (UIP) 
After the OUF, Ontario's universities are visiting a school near you! Check out the UIP 
schedule: http://www.ouf.ca/uip/ 
For more information: 
Visit: www.ouf.ca 

Follow us: 
Facebook: OntarioUFair 
Twitter: @OntarioUniFair 
Instagram: @ontariounifair 
#OUF2017 
Attend: 
www.facebook.com/events/665096507029168/ 

http://www.ouf.ca/uip/
http://www.ouf.ca
http://www.facebook.com/events/665096507029168/
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Club Fair @ Thornlea  
During Lunch! 

September 19th 



9  

 



10  

 



11  

 



12  

 



13  

 



14  

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

 

 September 13      Photo Day 
       September 14      FIT Day Gr. 9’s only 
       September 18      School Council Meeting 
 September 19      Club Fair 
 September 20  Terry Fox Run 
       September 25       PD Day 
       Sept. 26-Oct. 2     Safety Assemblies 
 October 5   Photo Day & Retakes 
 October 9   Thanksgiving Day 
 October 12   Interim Reports Home 
 October 16   School Council Meeting 
 October 19   Gr. 8 Family Night 
 October 20   PA Day  
 October 23   Spirit Assembly 
 October 24   Awards Ceremony 
 October 26   Parents’ Night 
 November 1   Take Your Kids to Work Day 
      Gr. 9’s 
      Take Your Kids to High   
      School Day Gr. 8’s 
 November 10  Remembrance Day Assembly 
 November 20  School Council Meeting 
 November 21  Mid-term reports home 
 November 24  PA Day 
 Dec. 25-Jan. 7  Christmas Break 
 
                 


